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Michelle Squire to be honoured by peers 
with OCASA Volunteer Recognition Award 

 

A manager at Fanshawe College joins a long list of colleagues with OCASA 

involvement with recognition for volunteer activities. 

Michelle Squire, Operations Manager at 

Fanshawe College will be recipient of the OCASA 

Volunteer Recognition Award for her contribution to the 

organization. She was named for her active role on the 

local executive of the Fanshawe ASA. 

Since moving into an administrative role in 2005, 

Michelle has been involved in both OCASA and has 

exhibited strong support for the Fanshawe Administrative Staff Association, and has been 

involved in all areas of the local group of which she is now president. 

In her 30-year career at the college, Michelle has worked in various support staff 

and administrative roles, has taught part-time in both Continuing Education and post-

secondary day programs, and served on numerous committees. 

OCASA is a voluntary, professional association which supports and advocates for 

Ontario’s community college administrators, while building and promoting 

administrative excellence for the betterment of the college system. 

Others to be honoured include Grant Meadwell of Fleming College, and Rick 

Helman of Loyalist College. 

 



The OCASA Professional Development Conference, Leaders & Innovators 2014: 

Finding Focus in a Complex World, will be held June 23-24 at Kingbridge Conference 

Centre & Institute.  

 

 
For immediate release. For more information contact Diane Posterski, Executive Director, OCASA, at 

diane.posterski@ocasa.on.ca 

 For more information about the awards program, visit: http://www.ocasa.on.ca/about-us/awards  
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